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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 

Our school football team won 3 - 1 in an exciting match against Grangetown 
Primary on Monday. You all played brilliantly and should be very proud of 

yourselves. Well done everyone! 
 
Easter Bingo on Tuesday night was such good fun! It was great to spend the evening with 
you; thank you to our wonderful staff for their time and ensuring the smooth running of the 
event. 
 
Sponsored Spelling event 2025 (Y1 to Y6.)  Sponsor forms and spellings have been 
sent out this week. All funds raised will go towards replenishing our classroom Reading 
for Pleasure books and on curriculum resources. Thank you so much in anticipation 
for your ongoing amazing support.  All spellings are those which the children have 
learnt during the year and so our Sponsored Spell 2025 will act as really valuable 
revision. 

 
Friday, 21 March 2025 - Comic Relief - Red Nose Day     
Let’s wear something red today and tell a joke along the way...if we can make 
someone smile, then that is all that matters.  Parents and carers please feel free 

to send in your joke for us to share in our assembly. 😊 

 
 
Newcomen Nursery 
We currently have a few places remaining in Nursery. 
 
This week’s Online Safety Focus: Top tips for supporting children to Develop 
Emotional Literacy. 
 
Our birthday children for this week are:  
Ruby Wilson, Zara Hewitt, Mila Mitchell, Alex Brickley, Caleb Holmes, Charlie Porritt,  
Skye Cope, Piper McCormick and Ivy Daniel. Many happy returns and have a lovely day! 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure):  
Jensen Raine. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle’s and Mrs Hood’s classes, for receiving a visit 
from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well 
done Classes 3& 4! 

 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mrs Hague’s, Mr Jones & Mr Pajak’s classes for receiving 
a visit from Leonardo this week. 86% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. 
Well done Classes 8, 11 & 14! 
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Home Reading award: 
100 times: Jacob Oxendale-Hunter and Tommy Borrell. 
200 times: Willow Guyer.  
Wow!  Well done to you all. Keep reading and enjoying!  Remember reading gives you 
knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Showing Tolerance:  
Hallie Miller, Phoebe Coaker, Kit Rawlings, Layla Main, Laila Reed, Olivia Lucas-Barker, 
Abigail Gent, Freddie Wilks, Joseph Proudman, Jacob Tighe, Joey Bullen,  
Genesee Blackett and Sofia Duggan.  
For Commitment to Home Learning: Sydney-Rae Clarke. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Evie Baillie: Redcar Gymnastics 2nd place overall, 3rd place Floor and 5th Place Vault Award; 
Max Gamble-Thompson: Redcar Town Football Club Player of the Match trophy; 
Dotty Magowan: Eric Kavanagh School of Dance medals for 2nd place singing in Matilda 
Troupe and 3rd place in Vocal; 
Jessica Sharkey: Swim England Learn to Swim level 3 and Rainbow Distance 10 metres; 
Finley Flewker-Barker: Swim England Duckling Award stage 3 & 4, Learn to Swim level 2 
and Rainbow Distance 5 metres; 
Isaac Bage: Certificate of Achievement in swimming; 
Hannah Mitchell: Rainbows Gold Award badge; 
Phoebe Watson: Aspire Judo Academy White and Yellow Stripes belt. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Wing’s and Mr Pajak’s classes with 100%. Well 
done classes 10 & 14! 
In 2nd place Mrs Hood’s class with 98.9% and in 3rd place Mrs Tickle’s class with 98.4%. 
Well done to you all! 
 
 
This week 317 children from our school achieved 100% attendance. Fabulous!   
 
 
 

   Have a lovely weekend with your families, stay warm and take care. 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
 

  


